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 Date: 09/22/09 
 

Engineering Bulletin:  090902 
 

Effective Date:  09/22/09 
 

Released By:  John Campbell 
 

Subject: Obsolete P2122-0R 
 

Description:  With the release of P2728-0R as our standard flushglaze gasket, we 
will no longer offer P2122 (formerly P2528), effectively immediately. The new 

gasket provides superior performance, and meets compression requirements for 
a wider range of glass thicknesses. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


